
                                            

Water Board dishes out cash for projects  
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Local News 

The Central Okanagan is benefitting greatly from Okanagan Basin Water Board funding 

dished out this week. 

 

The Board doled out $300,000 to the entire region to help out with water conservation and 

quality improvement projects. 

 

Board Grants Administrator Genevieve Dunbar says it was difficult in choosing which 

programs received money. 

 

"There was a lot of really strong applicants this year, and decisions were difficult, as always, 

in recommendations to the board about the grants that should be awarded." 

 

In the Central Okanagan 9 projects were approved, for a total of $157,000 in grants. 
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